
 

 
 

 
 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – IT’S A SHAME 

 

 
 
 

TRSA OFFICES – MONDAY, 17 FEBUARY 2020 
 
In accordance with Rule AR105, Trainer Mr. W.A. Bogarts has notified 
Thoroughbred Racing SA Stewards that following the gelding’s last race start at 
Gawler on Saturday, 25 January, IT’S A SHAME underwent a minor throat 
operation. The gelding will now be spelled. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Alex Streckbein 
CADET STEWARD 
17 February 2020 

 


